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21st September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

GDPR Pupil Personal Data Consent 
 
Students have been sent home with Data Collection forms, as the Arthur Terry Learning Partnership 
have agreed to operate as our Data Protection Officer, we are gathering student data and consent in 
line with the partnerships systems and procedures. 
 
Please read the information provided and complete the forms, returning them to Mrs E Boote, 
Business and Facilities Manager, via Reception at Nether Stowe School, no later than  
28th September 2018. 
 
Parents/Carers of students of year 9 and above should note that under the new GDPR legislation, we 
are required to seek consent directly from the student and therefore the forms need to be 
completed by the student.  Parents/Carers may wish to support their child with this to ensure they 
fully understand what they are consenting to. 
 
Parents/Carers of Year 7 & 8 students may give consent on the child’s behalf. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs E Boote 
Business and Facilities Manager 

 


